
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

29 March 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Re: Year 11 Easter Intervention 

Throughout the last 12 months, you will be aware of the huge efforts we have made as a school to offer additional 
learning opportunities to students in attempts to recoup the lost learning caused by the Covid-19 pandemic. This has 
included the increased use of Microsoft Teams, the extension of the school day and staff delivering sessions during 
school holiday periods. 
 

We are truly on the final stretch now with Year 11 and in most subjects, courses have now completed, and lessons are 
focussing on revision for their final exams that commence on Monday 16 May. To support this, students have been 
provided with advance information produced by the exam boards that will help focus their revision. After the Easter 
break, Period 6 will return to the core subjects – English, maths and science and you will receive an additional letter in 
due course if your son/daughter has been targeted to attend any of these sessions. If your child has not been targeted 
and would like to access the additional support, this can be arranged through discussion with their individual class 
teacher. 
 

Additionally, some subject areas are delivering booster sessions throughout the first week of Easter holidays. Please 
see below an overview of the sessions and discuss with your child as to whether they are expected to attend. Where 
students have been targeted, this information can be found in their subject Teams folder. If your child would like to 
attend any of the sessions below, they should make their subject teacher aware. 
 
Monday 4 April  Engineering Design – opportunity to further develop coursework in preparation for  
   final submission. 

Food and Nutrition – opportunity to further develop coursework in preparation for  
 final submission. 

Art – opportunity to further develop portfolio in preparation for final submission 

Tuesday 5 April  Science (Biology, Chemistry, Physics) 
Thursday 7 April  History – Miss Shelton’s class only – due to lost lesson time caused by the   

   upcoming bank holidays. 
Friday 8 April  French – Speaking intervention – drop-in sessions for students wishing to refine their  
   speaking skills prior to the forthcoming final assessments. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. The students in Year 11 continue to be a real credit, demonstrating great 
resilience as they strive to achieve their very best despite the additional challenges they have faced over the last two 
years. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mrs L Pond 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

Mr P Storey 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J Laidlaw 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


